
NOTICE
(19.09.2020)


Pursuant to the SoP dated 16th September 2020, issued by the Education Department, Govt. of Assam, offline classes for XI and XII students of the college have been arranged from 21st September 2020. Students willing to attend the offline classes must submit an undertaking in the prescribed format (available in the college website: www.bborooahcollege.ac.in ) to the Principal of B. Borooah College.

They must maintain all Covid-19 protocol as instructed by the Health Department, Govt. of Assam and the Education Department, Govt. of Assam.


Sd/- Principal
        B. Borooah College
        Guwahati

